
From: Vilma Smith
To: Chip Block
Cc: sresnick@workinggearshr.com; Richard D. Busto; commerfordd@jupiterinletcolony.org;

pamela.m.rauch@fpl.com; Marie Rossner
Subject: Our Support for James Mattews as Chief of Police Jupiter Inlet Colony
Date: Sunday, May 7, 2023 4:26:26 PM

Dear Vice-Mayor MJ “Chip” Block

Through his years of service with us, Jim Mattews as demonstrated countless times he is a loyal member of our
community, has the manners and credentials to deal and resolve the different police matters that arise and always
has a reasonable and gentle approach with all of us.

Myself, Vilma Smith and my Husband Richard Smith want to be on record that we support James Matthews to be
our next Chief of Police.

Please forward this email to the Commission recently designated to address the chief of police process and to
everyone else involved in the matter.

Sincerely,

Vilma & Richard Smith
119 Lighthouse Drive
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